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ABSTRACT: 
Beginning in ~2010, the GLFC has invested millions of dollars in telemetry infrastructure and projects 
related to native fish restoration and improving sea lamprey control.  The establishment of the Great 
Lakes Acoustic Telemetry Observation System (GLATOS) provides an opportunity for fish telemetry 
researchers to share data and resources. However, sharing telemetry findings with the management 
community and having that information embraced and used within decision making may prove more 
difficult.  Are managers prepared for an entirely new type of knowledge about fish?  Do they understand 
the biases and limitations of telemetry data relative to other tools they use, and how does this influence 
their willingness to trust and use such data?  What can be done to help managers understand the strengths 
and limitations of telemetry data?  What can be done to share success stories with managers?  Is it 
possible to work with managers to identify research priorities that could be addressed with telemetry?  
Telemetry data could have a major impact on the management of fish in the Laurentian Great Lakes if the 
proper transfer of that information is made to managers.   The overall goal of this project was to 
understand and improve science transfer related to fish telemetry in the Laurentian Great Lakes.  Using a 
combination of activities (ranging from social science surveys to workshops and production of 
management briefs) we focused efforts on attempting to facilitate effective knowledge mobilization and 
bi-directional communication (between scientists and managers) related to fish telemetry data in the 
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Laurentian Great Lakes.  To do so, we had four inter-related project components (and objectives).  1. 
Identify barriers and opportunities; 2. Be clear about limitations; 3. Share successes; and 4. Increase 
relevancy.  We generated a number of products that will be used by managers and telemetry practitioners 
to ensure that telemetry data are used in ways that maximally benefit the management of the Laurentian 
Great Lakes and those responsible for their stewardship. 
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